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Councillor Lesley Hinds 
The City of Edinburgh Council 
City Chambers 
High Street 
EDINBURGH 
EH1 1YJ 
 

Date 9 April 2014 
  
Your 
ref 

 

  
Our ref SP/P9-1/SR727062/CSB 
  
  

Dear Councillor Hinds 
 
HAYMARKET SPOKES PROPOSAL 
  
Thank you for your e-mail dated 4 April 2014 regarding the above proposal sent to you 
by Dave du Feu. 
 
The Council is currently in the process of commissioning work to investigate the 
feasibility of creating a high quality cycle route between Roseburn and Leith Walk via 
George Street. This will include public consultation and engagement with stakeholders 
on the initial proposals. 
 
We will consider Spokes’ proposal to create a link to Morrison Street as part of this work 
and there will be opportunities for them to feed in to the project as a stakeholder later 
this year. We will also keep Spokes informed of developments on this project. 
 
I hope you find this response helpful. Should you require any further information, please 
contact me on the details provided.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Brian Sharkie 
Strategic Planning Manager 
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